
 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

Prof. Dr. Soliman Mustafa meets the General 

Manager of Youth Care 

Prof. Dr. Soliman Mohamed Mustafa, the 

Vice-president of Benha University for 

Education and Student Affairs met Dr. Ibrahim 

Rajeh, the General Coordinator of Student 

Activities; Mrs. Sohair Eliwa, the General Manager of Youth Care; 

and the Heads of Bodies at the Faculties on Tuesday, 04/12/2012 to 

follow-up the development of student activities and initiatives.  
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